COGE report 10/20/2023:
The committee discussed ways to make proposal management simpler, efficient and easier to navigate for faculty and COGE members. COGE will work on a guideline/checklist for proposal originators that will be published on COGE's website along with examples of past successful Gen Ed proposals that faculty can use to submit proposals that require less feedback and increase their chance of success. COGE will also look into digital forms that can be e-signed to make the process smoother and quicker for all. So only structural changes to the proposal submission and management process for now. Bigger changes are on hold till the new Gen Ed is in place.
 
We also discussed cleaning up the COGE website to 1) remove duplicate items and broken links, 2) add a repository of key communications from COGE to the campus community or from the Task Force and 3) start a repository of submitted and approved proposals.  

